haneruke &

From: Jacobs, Ignatius (GPTRW)

Sent: 03 March 2009 12:40 PM

To: Buthelezi, Sibusiso (GPTRW); Tshabalala, Nomfundo (GPGT)

Cc: Petje,Mallele (GPDPR); Sedumo, Dingaan (GPTRW); Noxaka, Cornelia (GPTRW); Raboroko, Eze (GPTRW); Maninjwa,
Noxolo (GPTRW)

Subject: RE: MEC instruction - implications

Hi Sbu ,my decision stand. The Cfo must continue to look at the legality, including a letter from me to the National
Minister, Premier, Mec of Finance, the Speaker ,Departmental audit committee

And the Provincial Auditor General.

Thanks Nash.
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